[bookmark: _GoBack]Summary for 26th meeting (21 February 2018):
The Compliance Panel (The Panel) met via videoconference to discuss routine business. There were no complaints for the Panel to determine; however, the Panel discussed three out of scope complaints that the Ministry received since the previous meeting. The complaints were made against three non-INC member companies, including two retailers and one manufacturer of infant feeding equipment. The Ministry provided the two retailers with the Infant Nutrition Council’s “information for retailers” resource. 

